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Message:
Dear members of the Senate Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting,

My name is Rashda Khan and I am a Texan residing at 6814 Rhodes Court, Missouri City, Texas
77459, which is part of the Texas Senate District 13 represented by Senator Borris Miles.

I am writing to state my opposition to the rushed redistricting push we are facing because I
believe this is not in the best interest of all Texans or Texas. This would incur additional
cost to taxpayers for less than ideal results and I would rather the Texas Legislature focus
their time, efforts and taxpayer funding on helping our communities recover from the tragic July
4, 2025 flooding and focus on making our state energy resilient by truly improving the Texas
grid and continuing to support a diverse mix of energy sources, including investing and
supporting renewables. Additionally, improve our healthcare (our overall healthcare score in the
U.S. is bad, but our maternal mortality and morbidity numbers are shameful) and our CPS (our
children deserve better).

Please say "No" to this Big Government interference and push to redistrict. Texas just
redistricted in 2021 so wait until the next census and follow a transparent due process where
representatives and Texans can provide adequate input and create fair maps that represent all
Texans. Instead of focusing on redistricting now, work for real issues that matter to Texans.

Thank you.
Rashda Khan




